
From: judy [mailto:judychapman@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 1:16 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY 

  

To whom it may concern, 

  

Please do not go forward with the Hayden Island Bikeway.  I'm a senior citizen 
living on quite a low income, as are a lot of other people here in the Hayden 
Island Manufactured Home Community.  This is really the only place I can 
afford to live in the city.  My space is not on the river, but I'm afraid the use of 
eminent domain is the beginning of the demise of our whole park.   

Also, I'm fairly certain that displacing those people who do live right on the 
river would create a hardship for those folks.  Portland already has a terrible 
homeless problem.  Removing people from their affordable housing may well 
contribute to that homeless problem. 

  

Thank you for your time, 

Judy Chapman 

1503 N Hayden Island Dr #49 
Portland OR 97217 
 


